
To all churches seeking musicians and music directors. 

 

The Wayne State University Music Department will post flyers about openings. 

 

Contact the WSU music department at 313-577-1795 or drop off a flyer/printed job 

announcement in the music office 1321 Old Main they will put it in the job openings 

book.  Also, if you give them extra copies they will post on bulletin boards around the 

music building. 


